
No School of Christian Living
Tonight!

Due to the road conditions,
which  should  not  improve
tonight  if  the  predicted
freezing  rain  arrives,
Learners  and  Teachers  has
postponed  tonight’s  evening
with  Tracy.   She  has
graciously  agreed  to
reschedule  for  another  date
this year.
 

Please pass this on to others
who  might  be  coming  to
class tonight.
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